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Curran, Kathryn (CDC/DDPHSIS/CGH/DGHT)

From: Theresa Sokol <Theresa.Sokol@LA.GOV>

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 11:52 AM

To: Curran, Kathryn (CDC/DDPHSIS/CGH/DGHT); McCall Benson, Kelsey 

(ATSDR/DTHHS/EEB)

Cc: Sean Simonson; Hallowell, Benjamin (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/DVD); Wallace, Megan 

(CDC/DDID/NCIRD/DVD); Marlow, Mariel Asbury (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/DVD)

Subject: RE: draft letter of invite for LA 

Dear CDC colleagues,  

 

Please accept this email as an official invitation for a CDC team to conduct an epidemiological investigation to address a 

COVID-19 outbreak at the Franklin Parish Detention Center in Louisiana. We would like additional assistance to 

implement an epidemiologic study to better understand the extent of asymptomatic and pre-symptomatic infection at 

the jail. We would also like to better understand demographics and risk factors for COVID-19 among persons 

detained. The findings of the investigation can inform additional cohorting recommendations and testing strategies for 

correctional facilities, and ultimately prevent transmission.  

 

Sean Simonson, epidemiologist at Louisiana Department of Health, and I will be the CDC team’s primary points of 

contact.  

 

Please let us know if you need any additional information.  

  

Sincerely, 

Theresa Sokol  

 

Theresa Sokol, MPH 

Interim State Epidemiologist 

Program Manager, Infectious Disease Epidemiology Section 

Louisiana Office of Public Health 

1450 Poydras St, Suite 1641, New Orleans, LA 70112 

Email: theresa.sokol@la.gov 

Office: (504) 568-8295 

Cell: (504) 250-8672 

Fax: (504) 568-8290 

Epi 24 hr: (800) 256-2748 

 

 


